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FHA Down Payment Assistance Letter

The Federal Housing Administration (FHA) recently
issued Mortgagee Letter 19-06, which addresses the
issue of government entities operating down payment
assistance programs.  

The Iowa Finance Authority is currently reviewing the
Letter to determine how best to provide the new
documentation requirements to our lender partners.

We know that time is of the essence and are working
diligently to provide this documentation to you as soon as
possible.

FHA Mortgagee Letter
19-06

Please contact your assigned   single-family team member with questions, 800-432-7230. ﻿
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